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BRANDON LIDDELL 
SENIOR LAND PLANNER 

LAND & ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT 
 

 

245 MARKET STREET 
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94109 

 
MAILING ADDRESS: 

MAIL CODE N10A 
PO BOX 770000 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94177 

 

August 6, 2019  

 

Mr. Eric Chiang  

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

 

RE: Pacific Gas and Electric Company Martin Substation Extension / Egbert Switching 

Station Project (A. 17‐12‐021) Response to California Public Utilities Commission 

Application Data Request No. 6 

 

Dear Mr. Chiang: 

 

This letter is in reply to your July 29, 2019 letter in which you request certain additional 

information regarding Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s (PG&E’s) application (A.17-12-

021) for a Certificate for Public Convenience and Necessity for the Egbert Switching Station 

Project (project).  The original text of the data request from the California Public Utilities 

Commission (CPUC) is included, followed by PG&E’s response. 

 

One attachment to this letter is provided to support PG&E’s response:  

Attachment 1  Limited Phase II Site Investigation, 1755 Egbert Avenue (2016) 

CPUC Data Request – Written results of the soil, groundwater and soil vapor sampling 

Please provide responses to the following: 

Written results of the soil, groundwater, and soil vapor sampling. The subsurface 

investigation report shall document sampling locations, sampling protocol, and 

laboratory analyses conducted on the samples, including testing for the complete list 

of analytes required by the Maher Ordinance, as well as radiological analysis. If 

existing data is available from other previous sources, this information should be 

included as well. While the final Site Mitigation Plan (SMP) can be provided to 

CPUC at a later date for review and approval prior to any construction activities, draft 

results per this Data Request No. 6 must be provided to be included in the Draft EIR 

prior to its release for public review. This information is pertinent to all affected areas 

of the alignment, including on and in the vicinity of the proposed Egbert Switching 

Station site. 

 

PG&E’s Response  

Provided as Attachment 1, please find the Limited Phase II Site Investigation for 1755 Egbert 

Avenue in San Francisco, California (Environmental Resources Management, 2016). 
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We trust the information provided herein is fully responsive to your requests.  However, 

should you have any further requests, please do not hesitate to contact me at (415) 973-4893. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brandon Liddell 

Senior Land Planner 

 

 

Enclosure(s): 

Attachment 1  

 

cc:  

Wendy Worthey, Dudek 

Mathew Swain, PG&E Law Department 

Colleen Taylor, Jacobs 


